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While these proposed changes look good on paper, MEPA has ignored the substance of the
Certificates in the AD Makepeace EEA 13940 calling for GHG analysis and study for the ongoing
destruction of the Pine Barrens for land based solar.

If these new proposed regulations are to mean anything, then we want to see MEPA walk the talk and
stop the destruction of the Pine Barrens under the guise of "green” energy. Please include this video
and the ones on our Facebook Page in the record.

Meg Sheehan

Volunteer

Community Land & Water Coalition
@LandWaterPlymouthArea
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